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To:  Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee 

Cc:  Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:  Elisa Sze, Education and Orientation Officer 

Subject: Formal response to RSC/ORDAC/2024/1/rev – Proposal on Dual-language naming of 

Corporate Body and Place  

 

Thank you to ORDAC and the Rapid Action Group for their work. The proposed placement and 

wording of the condition and condition-option associated with each recommendation appear to 

be clear and unambiguous, which will assist with teaching. 

 

Recommendation 1: Add a new Condition and Condition Option to Corporate Body: 

preferred name of corporate body 

I approve. 

 

Recommendation 2: Add a new Condition and Condition Option for Place: preferred name 

of place 

I approve. 

 


